
It has been good to see so many parents and carers around the school this week coming to meet with teachers. 

Hopefully, you left the meeting with a good knowledge of where your child is working within the curriculum and 

what they need to work on to improve. As I mentioned in last week’s newsletter, attendance is so important. When 

children are in school, they can learn, be with friends and have many opportunities. If you haven’t managed to meet 

with the teacher yet, let the office know and we can ask the teacher to arrange a time.  

This morning, Julian from We the Curious and Alex the artist came and 

presented ideas for the seagull mural that will be painted on the wall of the 

kitchen/sports hall. The painting, which uses children’s drawings and ideas, 

will be based on a board game which shows the life of a seagull.  

Children will vote on the flight path they like best, the colours and a title. 

School parliament are collecting information. Why not discuss your favourite 

at home!  

Next week, there will be a meeting on Wednesday to talk about RSE. This is a 

section of the curriculum that must be taught to children in UK schools. It focuses on relationships and, as children 

get older, the changes that will happen during puberty and the Science connected to reproduction. The internet and 

use of social media amongst young people make it more important that schools present children with facts. At the 

meeting Miss Jones and I will talk briefly about the SRE curriculum, after which you will be able to look at the 

resources used in class and talk to teachers.  

RSE meeting – Wednesday 17th 2.30  

Have a restful weekend with family and friends.  

Mr Hawkins  


















